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2011 club dues were collected from several members (Hint! Hint! It’s that time again).
 Elections will be held at the April 2nd meeting. The following nominations were made at the March meeting:
· President	Dave Herrmann
· Vice President	Craig Finnegan
· Treasurer	John Wohaska
· Secretary	Earl O’kuly
· 2 year board member	Roy Beisswenger
· 4 year board member	Bob Heimberger
· 6 year board member	Greg Gremminger
A discussion of possibilities for where to host the chapter 36 regional fly-in as alternatives to Shelbyville ensued. The fly-in is tentatively scheduled for the weekend before Labor Day (Aug. 27 & 28).
Dave Herrmann agreed to make a courtesy call to the Shelbyville FBO.
It was also concluded that a date should be scheduled for gathering folks who would like to experience introductory rides or lessons… more to follow.
Dave Herrmann gave a short presentation on accessing and navigating the stlrotorcraft.com website and is maintaining the gold copy membership roster in an online database. Memberships that are not current will be locked out of the “members only” portions of the website which includes the roster and contact information for other club members.




